
 

NEWS RELEASE                    
City of Corpus Christi   |   1201 Leopard St.   |   Corpus Christi, TX 78401   |    (361) 826-2489 

  
 

CCFD Receives First Shipment of Moderna Vaccine  
Media Advisory 

December 28, 2020 

When:   Monday, December 28, 2020, at 2:00 p.m.    

What:    First Responders to receive Moderna Vaccinations  

Where:  CCFD Headquarters 
              2406 Leopard Street  
              Third Floor 
 
Who:     City Manager Peter Zanoni 
              Fire Chief Robert Rocha 
           

CORPUS CHRISTI, TX – Please join City Manager Peter Zanoni and Fire Chief Robert Rocha 
as the Corpus Christi Fire Department begins giving the first shots of the Moderna vaccine to 
Nueces County first responders.  
 
The city is requesting only one media representative from each outlet. This is not a public 
gathering. Social distancing and masks will be required as suggested by the Centers for 
Disease Control (CDC). 

For more information, media representatives can contact Interim Communication Director 
DeAnna McQueen at 361-826-2940 or by email at deannam@cctexas.com.   
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